
Construction Update: September 26

Bike rack Pergola

Trail users get ready - the Trail will open
later next week! And make sure you mark
your calendar for our ribbon cutting
celebration on Oct. 10.

This week, crews finished landscaping
along the Trail and installed the
remaining pedestrian amenities. Trail
users will be able to enjoy a kiosk, bench,
picnic tables, water fountains and bicycle
racks in a well-lit and enjoyable space.

Early next week, crews will paint the
dividing lines on the paved Trail. The

https://files.constantcontact.com/abea3ad0701/08251233-bfe1-485e-88a3-a77f0fba8aed.pdf


construction team will also install the
kiosk that will help users locate their
favorite businesses along the Trail.

Thank you for your patience and
cooperation as we wrap up construction!

New Trail sign

Construction Detour:
The construction detour remains in place until construction is complete. The
detour routes users to La Fox River Drive onto local streets where they can safely
reconnect to the Prairie Trail through Towne Park. Please use the free, public parking
lots indicated on the map. For safety purposes, we kindly ask that you walk your
bicycle while in the construction zone.



For more information and detour map, visit the
​Old Town project website.

​If you have questions, please contact Dan Crosson at 847-823-0500.

http://www.oldtownalgonquin.org

